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To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Improvements to Baldwin St.
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 8:26:23 AM
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As a parent of young children who commute to and from school on bike and foot all year, |
agree that additional safety measures are necessary at the intersection between Baldwin and
East Mifflin. It is unsafe for our kids and others crossing Baldwin on the bike boulevard during
congested traffic times every day. East Mifflin is a bike boulevard and our neighborhood
children use this biking route to get to and from school. This is the most dangerous portion of
the journey, as many cars rush through between E. Johnson and E. Washington and there is a
large hill that obstructs the view. | believe we need a rapid flashing beacon at this intersection
and other measures to allow for a safer passage of foot and bike traffic in these areas.

Thank you
-Christine Knorr
1152 East Mifflin Street
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